
MTVA General Membership Meeting Minutes 

October 14th 2008 7:00 p.m. 

St Cecilia Academy 

 

 

I.  Call to Order 

 

Valerie DeHoff, President, called the meeting to order at 7:06.  In 

attendance were Delicia Egerton, Stella McKnight, Matthew Johnson, David 

Collins, Michael Graham, Kathy Lehman, Nita Smith, Melissa Collins, 

Brenda Williams, Todd Arnold, Brenda Jewell, Judy Yeaworth, Laura 

Coppage, Lia Holland, Tyler Merideth, Gerald Patton, Mary Jackson, David 

Spencer, and Chris Gregory. 

 

 

II.  Minutes 

 

The minutes from the 9-9-08 general membership were approved as 

distributed. 

 

III.  Reports 

 

David Spencer, Treasurer, submitted the Treasurer's Report from Sept 7- 

Oct. 14, 2008.   

 

Valerie reported that Beth Kolwyck, Elementary Mass Chair, is still 

looking for clinicians.  
 

Mary Jackson, Middle School Honor Choir Chair, reported that a 

repertoire list should be available by the first of November. 

 

IV.  New Business 

Valerie DeHoff, President, opened up the floor for new business 

 

A discussion took place among the general membership regarding audition 

repertoire rotation.  Now with a men's choir in place, a more balanced set of 

audition pieces should be in place. 

 

The meeting moved to caucus at 7:30. 

 


